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From: carl.nicodemus(@ssa.gov

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 12:09 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

CARL NICODEMUS
428 BUCKMAN RD
ROCHESTER, NY 14615-1235

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

PLEASE HELP STOP THE CROOKS WHO STEAL OUR MONEY AND PUT IN A PILE THEY
WILL NEVER SPEND. GIVE IT BACK TO THE WORKING MAN WHO WILL KEEP THE
ECONOMY GOING.

Sincerely,

CARL NICODEMUS



